
WARREN STREET
CORRIDOR STUDY

The Warren Street Corridor Study is designed to identify improvements on Warren Street (between Riverfront 
Drive and Highland Park). The study will evaluate existing issues and present alternatives to help improve all modes 
of transportation, including driving, walking, biking, and using transit. An effort of the Mankato/North Mankato 
Area Planning Organization (MAPO) and the City of Mankato, the Warren Street Corridor Study will help define a 
comprehensive vision for Warren Street in preparation for the 2021 reconstruction project.
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PROJECT PROCESS

Warren St

Warren St

Define the issues and 
potential opportunities 

along the corridor

Establish the 
corridor vision and 

goals

Develop and evaluate potential 
multimodal infrastructure 
improvement alternatives

Develop a short-term implementation 
plan in preparation for the 2021 

street reconstruction

EVALUATE
ALTERNATIVES

AUGUST 2019 - OCTOBER 2019

GATHER EXISTING 
CONDITIONS

OCTOBER 2019 - APRIL 2020 APRIL 2020 - JUNE 2020

PROVIDE 
RECOMMENDATIONS

CONTACTS WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 
Project staff are looking for input on issues you encounter, ideas you have, and 
opportunities you see on the corridor to inform our study. To provide your comments...

Transportation Planner: 
Charles Androsky
candrosky@mankatomn.gov
507-387-8389
10 Civic Center Plaza,
Mankato, MN 56001

Visit the Project 
Website at www.
mnmapo.org/warren/

Visit with project 
staff at this event & 
discuss the project.

Fill out a comment 
form and submit at 
this event.
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